
Join the Office of Third District

Supervisor Lindsey P. Horvath, the 

LA County Department of Economic

Opportunity, and AidKit for an in-
person and virtual application
assistance event for the Malibu-

Topanga Business Interruption Fund.

The fund will provide $10,000 -
$20,000 in relief to small businesses
suffering financial losses as a direct

result of the loss of customers due to

the closures of Pacific Coast Highway

(PCH) and Topanga Canyon Blvd.

following the January 2025 windstorms

and wildfires. 

Thursday, July 31st 
12:00pm - 1:00pm

Malibu Library 
23519 Civic Center Way,

Malibu, CA 90265

Get in-person or virtual
application support! 

 bit.ly/BIFJul31

For Virtual Assistance, RSVP
here: bit.ly/SD3BIFJuly31

Register at: 

https://bit.ly/SD3BIFJuly31
https://bit.ly/SD3BIFJuly31

